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Messrs. Luxford and Brenner
E. I, Rains
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Reference is made to Mr. Brenner's memorandum dated
April 24, 1946, addressed to Mr. ILuxford, with respect to the
proposed contract for the Memaging Director of the Fund, I
agree that a letter form of contract would probsbly be desirable.
I have the following feslings with respect to the changes which
are recommended in Mr. Brenner's numbered paragraphs:

1. Ihnnomrumgabmthm'm
and they might well be eliminated, particularly if a letter form
of contract is adopted,

2, I agree with this change.

3. I agree with the change made = with the reservation
tmnnmhmummmm-w.

4e I am inclined to think that the Memaging Director has
pretty good thing already and that it is not necessary for

April 26, 1946

6. I agree with this change.

7. I think the original paragraph 11 of the contract covered
the first and last years of the contract as adequately as the present
provision. I agree that it was not simple but I feel that the

- new provision is equally eonfusing. I further feel that the new
provisgion has a potential source of difficulty in that it cone
{tains a flat agreement to pay all of the Managing Director's
b taxes and the limiting conditions are not sufficiently explicit.
' Paragraph 12 of the contract hangs on such determination as may
be made with respect to paragraph 11,

8. I agree with this change.

9 I agree with this chenge, Consideration should be given
to whether such payment should be in a lump sum or by instalments.
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Perhaps congideration is also necessary as to the time of making
reimbursement for taxes assessable against this incoms,

10. Iwﬂwtbmmthsw-phmpt
ﬁumtomtfwmadwhnn. Iam
nmummtmmmum;omtmm
leave and feel that perhaps a provision for reascnable vacation
w,nmm,hmhﬁrﬂntm-mauﬁch
Mnm.dstmhtbm#dqnvMﬂsmmm

11, See my comment with respect to 10,
12, I agree with the suggested change.
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